
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE  

LAKE BLUFF PARK DISTRICT 

2016 PROPERTY TAX LEVY PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Lake Bluff Park District Board of Commissioners will begin 

discussions regarding the 2016 Property Tax Levy at the Board meeting 

on December 5, 2016. 

 

The Park District will hold a public hearing on the 2016 Property Tax 

Levy in the Recreation Center, 355 W. Washington Avenue, Lake Bluff, 

Illinois on December 5, 2016 at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the 

business of the Board shall permit.  Anyone desiring to be heard on said 

matter should appear at said time and place.  After the public hearing, the 

2016 Property Tax Levy Ordinance may be further revised and passed 

without any further inspection, notice or hearing. 

 

On behalf of the Board President and Board of Commissioners. 

 

November 22, 2016 

Ronald Salski 

Executive Director 


